

The Historical Legacy Showcase attracted over 10,000 people as it travelled the length of the Alaska Highway this summer. The showcase was sponsored by the Alaska Highway Rendezvous '92 International Society, North American Van Lines, Pepsi, Northern Petroleum and Greyhound Canada. Sandy Baker Photo



The Northern Dance Theatre Society from Fort St. John danced their hearts out at the Opening Ceremonies in Dawson Creek February 15. SANDY BAKER PHOTO.



Always on the go, Dawson Creek Community Chairperson Ellen Corea hands out cake to volunteers at the Community Picnic held in their honour in September. Sappu Baker PHOTO:



Soldiers' Summit overlooking scenic Kluane Lake, Yukon was the site of the rededication of the Alaska Highway on November 20, 1992. A fitting close to our year of commemoration, the ceremony was attended by 150 U.S. and Canadian government and military officials and was organized by the Canadian Armed Forces Northern Region. The ceremony was an exact reenactment of the Official opening of the Alaska Highway exactly 50 years ago. The Rededication was followed by events in Whitehorse to honour the volunteers and corporate sponsors of the Yukon Anniversaries Commission. (SANDY BAKER PHOTO)



Philatelist Phil Cove (left) and Ken Strachen of Canada Post cancel a special one-day cancellation in honour of the Soldiers' Summit Rededication. (SANDY BAKER PHOTO)



The World Gold Panning Championships in Taylor on August 1 and 2 drew a large number of competitors. Here members of the media try their hand at panning. Sandy Baker PHOTO.



The Alcan Convoy of vintage military vehicles drew quite at crowd at the Fort St. John Northern Lights College campus. These two ladies thought they might like to go along for the ride to Alaska.



The Alaska Highway Trailblazers took part in the Pouce Coupe July 1st Parade. Hundreds of spectators showed up for the impressive parade. SARDY BAKER PROTO.



SANDY BAKER PHOTO,

The Peace River Raft Races were popular, as always.



Fort St. John R'92 Community Coordinator Eve Lepinski (right) made sure participants in the Alaska Highway Trailblazers got all the information they needed about Fort St. John on their way through. Sappy Baker PHoto



The trip for two to Hawaii was drawn by Alaska Highway pioneer Win Baker at a press conference in Fort St. John October 30. The raffle was sponsored by Canadian Airlines, Marlin Travel and Alaska Highway Rendezvous '92. Sappy Baker PHOTO.



The Pouce Coupe Salute to Volunteers October 16 was a toe-tapping affair with the sounds of Norvil Hay and group. Sampy Baker Photo.



Hudson's Hope R'92 Chairperson Martin Dalsin and Committee Secretary Wendy Coomber at the Hudson's Hope Volunteer Recognition Dinner and Dance October 3. SANDY BAKER PHOTO.



A Friends of Rendezvous '92 reception was held in Vancouver December 3 to recognize and thank our major corporate sponsors, event producers and various consultants for their contributions to Alaska Highway Rendezvous '92. Here Chairman Ben Knutson presents Catherine Morgan of Greyhound Canada with a Proud Silver Partner plaque. A similar event was held in Fort St. John December 17 to recognize our regional sponsors and supporters.

SANDY BAKER PHOTO.



Fort Nelson started off their year with a community get-together at the Town Centre. Sandy Baker PHOTO.